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Part Two – Decision Summary for publication 

 

Haslemere Police Station Sale 

 

Following a comprehensive marketing exercise final bids have been received for the 

former police station and the adjacent former police house in Haslemere. 

 

Bids made subject to satisfactory planning consent were reviewed in light of advice 

provided by the local planning authority. 

 

The Police and Crime Commissioner has approved a recommendation to accept an 

offer for the station and the house. The offer is conditional on planning permission 

being granted for the proposed development scheme. Solicitors will now be 

instructed to draw up the sale contract. 

 

 


